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All federally insured financial institutions should continue to be fully accountable under CRA 
for making investments and providing services ensuring a vital channel of investment to low-
income neighborhoods.  
  
Regards 
  
Jamie 
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Senior Research Analyst  
Social Compact 
7201 Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 650 
Bethesda, MD 20814 
United States 
  
Tel: 001 301 961 4982 
Fax: 001 301 961 4990 
www.socialcompact.org  
  
  
  
  


